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From: Dan Bergin

To: Peter Leck

Date: 7/01/2005 12:19pm

Subject: Re: Brief re Patient Issue raised by Dr Steve Rashford

Could there piease be discussions between relevant staff of Bundaberg and RBWH H3Ds to ensure in
future the timely transfer of patients who require specialist vascular and other care not available in
Bundaberg, so as to improve patient outcomes. Please let me know of any unresolved difficulties in

this regard.

Dan Bergin

Zonal Manager

Central Zone

Phone : {07) 3234 0825

Fax : (07) 3235 4384

>»> Peter Leck 5/01/2005 1:32:58 pm >>>
Hi Dan,

Please find atiached Brief and background material prepared by Darren Keating in relation to this
matter.

Darren is not sure in the circumstances that an external review is warranted.
Would welcome your further advice re same.
Thanks

Peter

cc: Darren Keating; Richard Ashby; Richard Oliey



